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-----Original Message----- 
From: Stella [mailto:stellabolog@roadrunner.com]  
Sent: Monday, January 04, 2016 2:31 PM 
To: Frevert, Kathy@Waterboards 
Subject: Water restrictions 
 
Please reconsider restricting any more water usage. 
 
I have already lost trees and bushes by cutting back severely.  Trees are important to the environment. 
 
In spite of the severe reduction, I have been fined for over usage to the tune of over $700.00 dollars. 
If this keeps up, I will have to sell my home as I cannot afford that much money for water. 
 
Stella Bolog 
1450 Highland Drive 
Solana Beach, CA 
858 481 3851 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


